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MOTOROLA

46653 Fremont Blvd.
Fremont, CA 94538

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

May 19, 2008

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter is to inform FCC that Motorola, Inc has purchased Netopia, Inc in its
entirety. Motorola, Inc will start use of Netopia’'s Grantee Code GZ5 with
permission from Netopia, Inc. Motorola, Inc. will be the responsible party for all
equipment ever manufactured by Netopia, Inc.

Sincerely,
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Fazel Taslimi

Manager, Hardware Development
Home & Networks Mobility
Motorola, Inc.
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